
The Chair 

Norwich City Council Twinning Committee 

City Hall 

Norwich. 

Dear Chair, 

20
th 

May 2019 

On behalf of the Norfolk & Norwich Novi Sad Association I wish to apply for a grant £250 to 

help towards the 2020 Paul Cross Memorial Concert which is held annually to promote the 

friendship with our twin city of Novi Sad and to celebrate the music and culture of Novi Sad. 

It is also held in memory of a much-loved former chairman of the association, Paul Cross 

who did so much to promote the friendship between our two cities. Every year since 2000, 

some outstanding international musicians have travelled from Novi Sad especially to 

perform for us here in Norwich showing us how much they value our friendship. A grant 

would go towards funding the air travel for our guest performer from Novi Sad in Serbia. 

The 2020 concert will be held on Saturday, 18th 
January 2020 at The Assembly House, 

Norwich. We are delighted that Rita Kinka, the international pianist from Novi Sad, will be 

returning to perform a selection of classical pieces. Rita last performed in Norwich for the 

2012 concert at the Norwich Playhouse. 

NNNSA is a voluntary group which aims to be self-sufficient through member subscriptions 

and fundraising at its social events to support the concert. We aim to cover the costs of the 

concert through the sale of tickets to our members and to the public, and have priced our 

tickets for the concert accordingly. We remain reliant, however, on the goodwill and 

generosity of our members in offering accommodation, transport and hospitality to our 

guest performers. We have always been grateful for the support and interest of the 

Twinning Committee. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs. Wendy Quinn 

Chair 2020 Paul Cross Memorial Concert Committee 
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